
On	the	field…


Liangmai	Project

	 Generous	gifts	have	come	in	for	this	project	in	recent	
days.	The	first	 is	to	help	with	the	completion	of	the	2nd	
floor	of	the	translation	and	ministry	center.	This	will	be	a	
huge	 blessing	 for	 the	 translation	 work,	 the	 school	 and	
other	ministry	 opportunities.	 The	 second	 gift	 will	 allow	
our	 Associate	 to	 establish	 a	 business	 which	 will	 soon	
begin	 to	 provide	 in-country	 income.	 This	 will,	 Lord	
willing,	 reduce	 some	 of	 the	 scrutiny	 of	 the	 authorities	
and	allow	for	more	freedom	in	ministry.


Asang	Khongso	Project

	 You	 may	 have	 seen	 on	 the	 news	 a	 report	 of	 the	
military	coup	that	took	place	in	Myanmar	a	few	days	ago.	
This	 is	 a	 reversal	 of	 the	 progress	 the	 nation	 had	made	
toward	 a	 more	 democratic	 form	 of	 government.	 The	
military	 is	 once	 again	 locking	 down	 the	 country	 and	
placing	 severe	 restrictions	 on	 the	 people	 and	 their	
freedoms.	 Some	 Americans	 serving	 there	 have	 been	
ordered	to	return	to	the	USA.

	 Our	 Associate	 is	 a	 native	 and	will	 not	 have	 to	 leave	
the	 country,	 but	 this	will	make	 the	work	more	 difficult.	
The	 internet	 has	 been	 shut	 down	 in	 many	 areas	 and	
there	 is	 threat	 of	 total	 shutdown.	 This	 would	 cut	 off	
communication	with	our	team.	The	goal	for	printing	this	
NT	is	sometime	in	2023.	Please	pray	they	will	be	able	to	
continue	 their	 work	 freely,	 that	 we	 can	 maintain	
communication	and	the	project	will	not	be	delayed.


Still	at	home…


WorldView	Institute

Since	India	is	still	not	allowing	travelers	with	tourist	visas,	
James	&	Toree	are	still	in	the	USA.	Some	of	our	2nd-year	
students	 have	 come	 back	 to	 campus.	 Our	 assistant	
teacher,	Rebecca,	is	facilitating	video	classes	and	5	of	our	
students	 will	 be	 able	 to	 complete	 all	 the	 requirements	
and	 graduate	 this	 year.	 James	 &	 Toree	 have	 recorded	
about	100	video	sessions	 in	 the	 last	 few	weeks.	We	are	
blessed	 by	 their	 dedication	 and	 commitment	 to	 our	
students.	This	is	all	in	addition	to	caring	for	Toree’s	Mom	
who	is	in	the	late	stages	of	cancer.	
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